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Friday 8th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Wednesday 13th July, the instructors wish to do water safety with all the groups. The children 

will need to wear a long sleeve top and trousers over the top of their regular swimming 

costume/shorts. This could include leggings, base layers, school trousers and any long sleeve t-

shirt.  

Please do not wear thick jogging bottoms, jeans or jumpers as these will likely hinder their 

movements. Please also ensure to pack a plastic bag to store their wet clothes. 

 

Thank you in advance, 

 

Miss Cross 
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